
From: Linda Adkisson
To: Luckett, Jay P
Subject: Notting Hill
Date: Thursday, September 13, 2018 11:53:06 AM

What's the new plan for the 24 houses that are to be built near the duplex condos? Who bought
the lots?  Also what's going to be done about  the existing sink holes in that area? I can't make
the meeting on the 27th but I would appreciate any information that you can share with me by
email. 

Thank you
Linda Adkisson 
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